
< IF THE PLAYER SHOWN HERE PRESENTS THEM SELVES TO THE PRO-SHOP BY SATURDAY 

23
rd

 December HE or SHE WILL RECEIVE 2 BALLS 

ALBERT ROSS – 19th December 2017 

Merry Christmas. Hope you all have a safe journey into 2018. 

This will be the last Albert Ross for 2017. We will recommence at the end of 

January 2018.  

I would like to thank the Albert Ross team for all their help during the year: 

Clarrie Coutts, Geoff Mitchell, Ken Brown, David Roocke and Special Thanks to 

Shona for her support in getting the article on the net. 

 

On Saturday 16th December saw an excellent field of 218 golfers compete in the 

Cuskelly Cup – Stableford event. I would like to thank Damien Murrell and his 

team for the work they have done during the year to get the course up to its  

great condition. 

“A” Grade was taken out by big swinging Ray Cook with 40 points. Runner up was Josh Riches with 39 points. In third 

position was Stephen Kostrzewski with 38 points. This was closely followed by Brent Lawrence with 37 points on the 

count back from Mitchell Laney. 

“B” Grade was won by Stan Gardner with a great score of 41 points. Runner up was Matt Godsell with 40 points on 

the count back from Paul Williams and Steve Pearce. This was closely followed by Rick Lantry with 38 points. 

“C” Grade was won by Dylan Bennett with 40 points on the count back from Brett Ireland. In third position was Greg 

Kranias with 38 points on the count back from Chris Moore This was followed closely by Chris Motum with 37 points. 

Nearest the Pin winners on the 13th “A” grade Matt Moroney with 160cms. “B” Grade Tony Seamer with 79cms. “C” 

Grade Kevin Pearson with 183cms. 

Nearest the Pin winners on the 17th “A” grade Sheldon Williams with 105cms. “B” grade Peter Fleming with 103cms. 

“C” grade Mark Unicomb with 61cms. 

The Ball Competition for the day went down to 32 points on the count back. 

 

On Thursday 14th December saw a good field of 103 players compete in the Stableford Competition. 

 

“A” Grade was taken out by big hitting Rodney Butler with 38 points. (He was only able to win because his normal 

playing partners were unable to play on the day)  Runner up was Lachie Charnock with 37 points on the count back 

from Anthony Harwood. 

“B” Grade was taken out by Russell Blatchford with an excellent score of 39. Runner up was ever consistent Lou 

Young with 35 points on the count back from wayward David Roocke.  

“C” Grade was taken out by Ken Smith with excellent score of 41 points. Runner up was long hitting Jim Sheeley with 

40 points on the count back from John Chalmers. 

Nearest the Pin on the 13th was won by Gavin Duncan. 

The Ball Competition for the day went down to 32 points on the count back. 



On Sunday 17th December saw a field of 19 players play a Stableford event. 

The winner on the day was Bowen Small with a great score of 44 points followed by Corey Lamb with 43 points. 

Nearest the pin on the 17th went to Clayton Small. 

The Ball Competition for the day went down to 35 points on the count back. 

 

Albert Ross 

Merry Xmas to ALL 

Cheers 

Neil Ingham  


